
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RC & RB – 100% WOW! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.9%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 95.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 100% 

RB 100% 

5YP 98.3% 

3S 97.2% 

4I 97.1% 

2G 97.0% 

5SP 96.6% 

1D 95.7% 

6J 95.3% 

3C 94.8% 

2B 94.5% 

6W 92.9% 

1A 88.0% 

4B 86.6% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

PAKISTANI FLOOD 

FUNDRAISING 

A big thankyou to all our families for supporting 

the children and school with the fundraising 

events for a much needed cause. We are 

delighted to announce our final amount of £1,300      

this will go a long way in supporting a family in 

need. Thankyou  

It’s A Kind of Magic   

 

To celebrate the start of a New Year we have a 

very special day planned on the 6
th

 October ‘It’s 
A Kind of Magic’ with Dazzling Darren the 

magician. Alongside this we will be having a 

Magical Lunch and Dazzling daytime activities! 

Children can come dressed in something they 

think is Magical! Make sure your child is in school 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

On Tuesday the 27
th

 September the school 

photographer will be in to take individual pupil  

photos. Please ensure your child is in full school 

uniform on that day. If it is PE day pease send 

your child in with white polo shirt and red jumper 

or cardigan. Thankyou 

Upcoming events! 

27
th

 September – School Individual Photos 

30
th

 September – Parent online viewing workshop 

6
th

 October – It’s a Kind of Magic!! 

10
th

 October – Y6 Hand2Mouth Journey – Respect 

19
th

 October – Year 5 Lantern Workshop 

20
th

 October – Harvest Festival in Church 

21
st

 October – School closes for Half term 

ONLINE SAFETY & AGE 

REALTED VIEWING 

On Friday the 30
th

 at 9.00am September our 

community officer Charlene will be in school to 

speak to parents with regards to appropriate 

viewing and online games and sites. 

 These sessions have proved really popular in the 

past and given parents a real insight into the 

positive use of the world wide web but pitfalls 

and dangers when not used responsibly. We look 

forward to seeing you all then. 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


ENDING 23rd SEPTEMBER 2022 


